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Comments: I wanted to express my gratitude for being given the opportunity to review and comment on the QMS

project.  I found the materials that you provided to be helpful, detailed, and articulate and I understand the

justification for the project.  

 

I hope you keep safety of the public and those working on the project as your highest priority, that you strive to

protect the environment during your operations, and that you are able to achieve the project's goals.  I am proud

of the work that the Forest Service has been conducting on the Willamette National Forest in recent years,

please keep up the good work!  


